
 
 

 

Dear ECE Student, 

 

As a student in the BMCC Early Childhood Education Program, you will be gaining valuable academic and 

practical preparation which will help you enter the teaching profession.  In addition, as a representative 

of BMCC, you will be looked upon to continue to enhance our reputation of preparing excellent early 

childhood professionals.  The early childhood courses and settings where you will train, and the faculty 

and staff you will work with, are entitled to your best efforts and they in turn, will do their best to 

provide you with a wonderful experience. 

 

As you participate in this professional preparation, there are certain responsibilities and procedures that 

must be observed.  This handbook has been created to help you understand the many responsibilities 

you have as a student in the BMCC Early Childhood Education Program.  Please carefully review the 

contents of this handbook.  Each student in the program is held accountable for the procedures, 

responsibilities and expectations outlined in this handbook.   

 

Feel free to contact an ECE faculty member or me if you have any questions.  We wish you much 

success. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Yolanda Medina, Chair 

Teacher Education Department 

 

 

 


